
February 4, 2000

Programs and Project Management Division
Formerly Used Defense Sites

Dr. Susan Moore
Agency for Toxic Substance and Disease Registry
1600 Clifton Road, Mail Stop E32
Atlanta, Georgia 30333

Dear Dr . Moore :

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District is forwarding a
copy of the draft report entitled "1999 Phase II Remedial
Investigation, Northeast Cape, Alaska," dated January 2000. Also
enclosed is a copy of the document entitled "Final Work Plan
Addendum, 1999 Phase II Remedial Investigation, Northeast Cape, St.
Lawrence Island, Alaska", dated July 30, 1999. These documents are
forwarded for your use in performing a health assessment for
residents of St. Lawrence Island. The draft report is the
supplemental report referenced in letters to you dated October 19,
1999 and November 16, 1999.

These documents are also being provided to the tribal councils,
municipal governments, and village corporations at both Savoonga and
Gambell. In addition, copies are being provided for review by
members of the newly formed Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) at Saint
Lawrence Island. We have requested review comments by March 6, 2000,
and have a tentative review conference set for March 13, 2000 at the
Alaska District office. The next RAB meeting is scheduled at
Savoonga on February 17, 2000.

If you have any questions concerning the enclosed documents or
any other Northeast Cape RI/FS issues, please feel free to contact me
at (904) 753-5606.

Sincerely,

ird Jackson
Prcbject Manager

Enclosures

Copy Furnished (w/enclosures):

Mr. Richard W. Robinson, Agency for Toxic Substance and Disease
Registry, 1200 6th Avenue, Suite 1930, Seattle, Washington
98101

U.S. Army Center for Health Promotions and Preventive Medicine,
ATTN: MCHB-TS-E (Mr. T. Michael White), Building E-1675,
Aberdeen Proving Ground, Maryland 21010-5403
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REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, ALASKA

P.O. BOX 898
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99506-0898

February 4, 2000

Programs and Project Management Division
Formerly Used Defense Sites

Dr. Susan Moore
Agency for Toxic Substance and Disease Registry
1600 Clifton Road, Mail Stop E32
Atlanta, Georgia 30333

Dear Dr. Moore:

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District is forwarding a
copy of the draft report entitled "1999 Phase II Remedial
Investigation, Northeast Cape, Alaska," dated January 2000. Also
enclosed is a copy of the document entitled "Final Work Plan
Addendum, 1999 Phase II Remedial Investigation, Northeast Cape, St.
Lawrence Island, Alaska", dated July 30, 1999. These documents are
forwarded for your use in performing a health assessment for
residents of St. Lawrence Island. The draft report is the
supplemental report referenced in letters to you dated October 19,
1999 and November 16, 1999.

These documents are also being provided to the tribal councils,
municipal governments, and village corporations at both Savoonga and
Gambell. In addition, copies are being provided for review by
members of the newly formed Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) at Saint
Lawrence Island. We have requested review comments by March 6, 2000,
and have a tentative review conference set for March 13, 2000 at the
Alaska District office. The next RAB meeting is scheduled at
Savoonga on February 17, 2000.

If you have any questions concerning the enclosed documents or
any other Northeast Cape RI/FS issues, please feel free to contact me
at (904) 753-5606.

Project Ma

Enclosures

Copy Furnished (w/enclosures):

Mr. Richard W. Robinson, Agency for Toxic Substance and Disease
Registry, 1200 6th Avenue, Suite 1930, Seattle, Washington
98101

U.S. Army Center for Health Promotions and Preventive Medicine,
ATTN: MCHB-TS-E (Mr. T. Michael White), Building E-1675,
Aberdeen Proving Ground, Maryland 21010-5403


